P.O. Box 71, HILTON, 3245.

26th October, 1978.

Mr. Raymond Slater, Hilton College, HILTON, 3245.

Dear Raymond,

Thank you for your letter of 23rd October telling me of Dominic Mitchell's official acceptance.

Would it not be easiest, from your point of view, if you sent his accounts to me in the same way as youwould to any other parent? I would then return the account with a cheque and your office could just send me a receipt.

If this suggestion is acceptable I needn't bother you with a visit at what is, I am sure, one of your busiest times of the year.

Yours sincerely,